
       

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

SCAM ALERT:  GOVERNMENT SECURITIES 

 

The Bank of Zambia wishes to advise investors in Government securities and members of the 

public to be wary of fraudulent communication, purporting to be from the Bank demanding 

regulatory fees. The communication is originating from info.boz.zambia@gmail.com which is 

not a Bank of Zambia email address. The Bank wishes to reiterate that such communication is 

fraudulent and a misrepresentation as the Bank does not charge investors “regulatory fees”. The 

official email address for the Bank is info@boz.zm.  

The Bank has since instituted investigations into the matter. Investors and members of the public 

are urged not to respond to the email, remain alert and report any suspicious communication to 

Law Enforcement Agencies.  

Issued by  

 

 
Ms Besnat Mwanza  

Assistant Director - Communications  

Bank of Zambia  

Box 30080 

Lusaka  

Email: info@boz.zm   
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